
             

Date: 1st December, 2021 

 

Result Declaration 

 

This to inform all the concerned that in the first round of Walk in 

Interview conducted on 25th November, 2021 at 1:45 pm, for the 

post of Research Assistant (one) under the project titled “Critical 

Analysis of the Effectiveness of CCTV in Law Enforcement (Crime 

Prevention, Detection, Traffic Management, etc.) in seven major 

cities of India, viz., Delhi, Kolkata, Mumbai, Chennai, Surat, 

Bengaluru and Hyderabad”, none of the candidate was found 

eligible for the said post.  

 

 

The committee has thus decided to go for second round of 

interviews. The date and time of the interview will be communicated 

to the concerned candidates through the email provided by the 

applicant 

  

 

Dr. Surbhi Mathur 

Project Director 

NFSU-BPR&D Project 


